
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT ERROR ON ASX PLATFORM  
 

Tawana Resources NL (ASX: TAW “Tawana” or ‘the Company”) refers to the 
announcement titled “Investor Presentation and Change of Company Name” 
released on 18 May 2017. The Company advises that this announcement, which 
was an error, has since been withdrawn from the ASX platform and does not 
relate to Tawana. 

 

For further information, contact: 
 
Michael Naylor 
Company Secretary 
Ph: +61 8 9489 2600 
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CORPORATE DIRECTORY 

Non-Executive Chairman 
Robert Benussi 

Managing Director 
Mark Calderwood 

Executive Director, CFO & Co. Sec.  
Michael Naylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
CONTACT DETAILS 
288 Churchill Avenue  
Subiaco Perth WA 6008 
Email | admin@tawana.com.au 
Website | www.tawana.com.au 
Phone | +61 8 9489 2600 
 
 
 


